From: G EVANS
Sent: 25 January 2013 13:21
To: Planning
Subject: Apolication number 12/01802/REM outline application 11/00617/OT Land south of Blackwood Place and Molyneux Driv e

FOR THE  ATTENTION OF CAROLINE ROCHE.

 

I write with reference to the above outline application re land South of Blackwood Place and Molyneux Drive and North West of Cotefield Farm Oxford Road Bodicote.

 

I collected a copy of the plans from your office on Monday, after receiving your letter dated 17th January 2013.

 

I am appalled to find the proposed siting of a four bedroom dwelling numbered 12E is directly sited at the end of my garden and the two upstairs bedrooms are facing directly into my bedroomgiving me no privacy whatsoever.  This dwelling numbered 12E could easily be moved to one of the other properties at the back of BlackwoodPlace that does not have an upstairs bedroom facing this development.

 

 I read in the October issued of "Bodicote" Banner Homes intended to scatter the "housing association" homes throughout the development but according the plans these homes as concentrated along Blackwood Place only.  Is this Banner Homes design in order that the privately owned" properties for sale are more appealing.  What a disgusting practise.

 

 

When Banner Homes first proposed this build I was lead to believe only two and three bedroom properties would be built but according to the plans Banner Homes have now included four bedroom homes.  It appears Banner Homes can do what they like at the expense of other.

 

I do hope my objections to the plans will be taken into consideration as I am a widow living on my own and forgoing my privacy will be a great blow to me.  Since Banner Homes first proposed building on this plot of land I have found the whole experience very distressing and I fear worse is yet to come with the inconvenience of the build, the noise and dust. This may appear selfish as we have been lucky enough to have tranquillity for many years living in this lovely spot.  I however would call it quality of life.

 

 

Also I would like to know what is going to happen to the hedge at the bottom of my garden which I understand now belongs to Banner Homes.  Will it remain, be replaced and who will be responsible for the general  upkeep.

 

I do hope the contents of my email will not be ignore being one individual against the like of Banner Homes who seem to steamroll their plans ahead regardless.

 

Please confirm receipt of this email.

 

Mrs Shaunette Evans

